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Happy New Year: We are looking forward to another fun year of

learning here at MEEC! We are so grateful for all our family’s kindness

and generosity with the holiday season. Best wishes to everyone for a

year of good health and happiness in 2025!

Snow Days: In the event that school needs to be closed for inclement

weather, the closure will be posted on the local news channels, Remind text and

email will be sent out.

No School: Just a reminder that there is no school Monday, January 20th in

observance of Martin Luther King's Birthday and on Friday, January 31st for a

teacher inservice.

Donations: Boughton Family Robison Family

McBride Foundation Sherwin Williams

Reid Family

Enrollment for 25/26 School Year: You will receive information about enrolling

for our classes next year. We have requested that you return these forms by

Friday, January 30th to secure your child’s place for next year. After that time

enrollment will open to the general public. If you have any questions about which

class is suitable for your child please speak to the teachers. Please spread the

word about our unique school that has a high caliber of learning!



MEEC Summer Camp: Information about our Summer Camp will be sent home

soon. The camp will begin on June 16th and run for 7 weeks. This program is for

ALL students. This is a wonderful opportunity for students to retain skills over the

summer, gain new skills, and make new friends! This is also a wonderful opportunity

for students who are transitioning to the large room to make the transition before

the start of the new school year. We will also offer an Enrichment

Camp for our 4 and 5 year old students to help them retain skills over

the summer and as a kindergarten boot camp to prepare them for the

upcoming new school year.

Field Trip Survey: We are looking for your input about a field trip in late April or

the first week in May. We would love to have your input by January 17th!

Art Show: Save the date for our annual art show on Friday, March 21st!

We welcome everyone to come and view a showcase artwork from our preschoolers.

Our teachers will save artwork for this exciting night for the whole family!

Absences: If your child will not be attending school we ask that you let us know.

You can send an email, leave a message or text on Remind. This is very helpful to

our staff to keep on top of any illness. We know many families are already in this

practice and we appreciate everyone’s help.

Boots: Now that snow is approaching children may

prefer to wear winter boots. If your child wears boots

to school please make sure to have them or help them

change their boots into appropriate gym shoes. You can

leave their boots in the hall by the water shelf, so they

can change after they are dismissed.

Important Dates: January 6th Classes Resume

January 20th MLK Day - No Classes

January 31st Staff In-Service Day - No Classes

February 17th Presidents Day - No Classes

March 31st - April 4th Spring Break

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkkh2oF-ha0xS27YrZj4CH9dmFxr3qfG0FiQytphFUAz0-fQ/viewform?usp=sharing

